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9 March 2018 

  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Your child has been selected to represent Manor Green School in a sporting event in Egham on 

Wednesday 14 March. The children will leave school at approximately 9.15am and will be back at 

school by 12pm.  Your child will need to wear their PE kit to school and bring their uniform to change 

into in the afternoon.  Please also provide them with warm clothes and a spare drink.   

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Claire Rogers 

Wilson Class Teacher 

 


